SPECIAL HERSHEY INSERT!

This issue of the Hudson-Aire just didn’t have enough space, so we
created this little insert to give you the details of Hudson happenings
at this year’s Hershey (Pa.) old car blow-out!
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The H-E-T Club will provide a variety of activities to CBC’ers attending the AACA flea market
and car show in Hershey, Pennsylvania this October.

The Club’s recruitment / hospitality trailer will be open at space RNE 24-25 in the Red Field
(near the old stadium) from Tuesday, Oct. 3 through Friday, Oct. 6. Members can “talk Hud-
son”, enjoy coffee and donuts, renew memberships, post messages and temporarily store
heavy flea market purchases.

The Quality Inn, 1825 Harrisburg Pike, Carlisle, Pa., offers 20 reduced-rate rooms to Club
members. It’s located near exit 52A/B of Route 81, 30 miles west of the car meet. For the
discount ($89 plus tax, per room) members should reserve directly with the motel at (717)
245-2242 by Sept. 24, and give the code “Hudson Automobile Club”.

A Hudson hospitality room will be open at the motel from 4 PM to 8 PM on Thursday and
Friday afternoons, with light snacks available.

On Thursday at 6:30 PM a dinner will take place at Hoss’ Steak and Sea House, 909 Walnut
Bottom Rd., Carlisle (located nine minutes from the motel.) Each party may order off the
menu separately. Reservations are not necessary, but please notify Jon Battle by Sept. 22
with the number of people in your party, so we may prepare the right number of tables be-
forehand: Tel. (540) 364-1770 or e-mail terraplane@verizon.net .

An all-Hudson flea market will be held in the Quality Inn parking lot on Saturday, Oct. 7 from
8 AM to noon. No registration fee is required. (If you’re planning to drive directly to the flea
market on Saturday, please contact Jon Battle first to learn of any scheduling changes. His
cell number - for use during Hershey week only -- is 703-986-8785.)

Finally, if you’d consider offering your assistance to any of the Club’s Hershey activities,
please contact Jon at the e-mail address or “540” number listed above. We especially need
volunteers to help with the motel’s hospitality room, and to staff the trailer -- welcoming
Hudson enthusiasts from around the world, recruiting new members, and spreading the
word about Hudsons to those who have never heard it.



